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Last Sunday was a demonstration of how supportive the family of Our Lady of Victories Catholic Primary 
School is.  The coming together of so many families was wonderful. It was a testament to the supportive 
families in the school, as well as the enthusiastic learners we have here. I was very proud to be the 
headteacher of such a wonderful school.  Children, you were wonderful ambassadors for the school and 
you all looked very smart in your uniforms.  Thank you, families, children and staff for being there.  I very 
much look forward to this being a regular event. We will be present at the 10.30 Mass on the first Sunday 
of the month, so we are invited to Mass on Sunday 2nd February. I hope to see you all there again.   
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 

  
       

     

   

  

 

     

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

- Newsletter - 
From the Executive Head 

Issue 2: Spring Term                    Friday 17th January 2025 

Certificates for the week:  

Year 6 – Herme & Marley 

Year 5 Emmanuel & Romy 

Year 4 Nathan & Phillip 

Year 3 Matilde & Leo 

Year 2 Tristan & Julia 

Year 1 Ruaire & Henry-Charles 

Reception – Theo & Yairi 

 

 

Happy Birthday to…… 

 

Douce – Year 2 

Logan – Year 3 

 
We hope you enjoyed your special days!  

 

 

 

 

Joy 

Our Wednesday Word for this week that 
links in with the Sunday Gospel is: 

 

 

- Wednesday 29th January – Year 5  class 
assembly 
- Wednesday 5th February – Year 6  class            
assembly 
- Monday 17th February – Half Term 

Catholic Life 

Mrs K Wyatt 

This afternoon, Fr Francis kindly led us in our start of year Mass. He encouraged us to make the most 

of the moments of silence that we have. This is becoming even harder in our very busy lives, but 

silence and prayer can help us to grow closer to Jesus.  Please watch this space  for more information 

on the Jubilee Year of Hope as we will have a plan in place. 
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Attendance 
Well done Year 4! You have the highest attendance at 100% attendance this week!! 

   

Remember – we aim high for attendance for each child! 
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Year 5 started reading The Explorer by Katherine Rundell, an adventure story set in 
the Amazon Rainforest. The children wrote a setting description of the and thought 

carefully about sensory details to include.  
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